
Ron	Richards,	the	Yuma	County	Conservation	District,		

   & 
									

Invite	you	to	the:	
	

“Thinking	About	Drought”	workshop	
	

Kirk,	Colorado	
@	Kirk	Lions	Hall	(3237	Yuma	County	Rd	M)		

Monday,	January	23rd,	2017	
	

Come	and	learn	how	to	weather	drought	with	the	
range	management	tools	that	really	matter!	

	

8:30	–	9am	registration,	coffee	&	goodies	
9-9:50	Don	Schoderbek	(CSU	Range	Specialist)	
	 “Rooted:	Plant	defoliation	and	drought	on	rangeland”	
10-11:30	Dr.	Roy	Roath	(CSU	Range	Specialist	1982-2009,	retired)	
	 “Water	management	in	drought	environments”	
11:30	-	12:30	Beef	lunch!	
12:30	-3	pm	Field	activity	(weather	dependent)	

Participants	will	travel	to	a	local	ranch	and	learn	how	to	evaluate	
drought	impacts	on	the	range	and	methods	that	support	improved	
range	management	during	drought	times.	
	

FREE	OF	CHARGE	
	

To	register,	contact	the	Yuma	County	Conservation	District	at	970-332-
3173	ext.	3,	or	via	email	at	yccd77@gmail.com	by	Thursday,	January	19	

	


